
Dear Parents/Carer 

It’s been another sensational two weeks at Isaac Newton. As 
well as the fabulous work the children have completed in 
class, we have a number of exciting achievements we need 
to share with you all. We found out we have achieved the 
Silver Artsmark Award, a group of talented KS2 children 
won an Athletics Competition, we held our KS2 Sports Day 
at Meres and so much more.  
 
We are continuing to focus be on our school value of 
Resilience where we will be encouraging the children to try 
their hardest in all aspects of school life. We encourage them 
to push themselves, in a safe nurturing environment and to 
feel it is ok to make mistakes, learn from them and improve. 
A fantastic example of this was during our sports day. There 
were lots of winners who dug really deep to win their races 
in spite of close competition and a number of children who 
won multiple events. We also had children who tried their 
hardest and participated even though they thought they 
wouldn’t win. I was particularly impressed with how 
gracious our winners were and how well those children who 
did not win conducted themselves. This is exactly what we 
want from our pupils.  
 
I spoke in assembly about how impressed I was not just with 
how well organised it was, but also with the resilient attitude 
our pupils showed on the day! Thanks must go to all staff for 
their hard work in preparing the children for the day and to 
Mrs Atter, Mr Doughty and Miss Jones for organising the 
event itself.  

 
Reminders 
It has been exceptionally hot and humid over the last two 
weeks. Thank you for sending your children to school with 
hats, water bottles and with Suncream already applied. This 
has really helped keep them safe.  In extreme heat, we 
always give the children ‘shade breaks’ and would not send 
them outside, if we were concerned about the heat.  

Please can you remind the children about being respectful at 
all times. This is something we do every day, but it really 
helps if the message is backed up by families at home. We 
refer to our values of being ready, respectful and safe all the 
time and also our school values where we encourage our 
children to show: kindness, pride, responsibility, respect and 
resilience every day. 
 
Transition arrangements 
On Thursday 29th June, we held the first of our transition 
days where the children got to meet their new teachers. They 
talked about the expectations of working in the year above, 
the topics that will be covered and they all produced a piece 
of work to celebrate what is great about them. This will be 
up on display in September, when the children return to 
school. I have had excellent feedback from the children and 
staff and there will be another chance for the children to 
spend time with their new staff, next Wednesday morning.  
 
Mr D. Milner 
Headteacher 
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Artsmark Silver Award 
 
We have received a prestigious Artsmark Award. This is the 
only creative quality standard for schools. We were awarded 
silver which is an amazing achievement. Many thanks to all 
the children and to Mrs Clark for helping us achieve this 
prestigious award. 

 
 

Summer Disco 

As you may have heard, we will be holding a Summer Disco 
on Tuesday 11th July in the school hall. Year 1 and Year 2 
from 4.30 – 5.30pm and KS2 from 6 – 7pm. All tickets cost 
£2 which includes crisps and a drink. Tickets are on sale in 
the school office. 

Dates For Your Diary: 

4th July EYFS and KS1 Sports Day 

5th July Transition Morning 

6th July  Year 3 Roman Day 
(Theatre in school) 

7th July  Reports out to parents 

19th July Year 6 Leavers Assembly (6:30pm) 

21st July  End of the academic year 

4th & 5th September 
2023 

INSET days 
(School closed for ALL pupils) 

6th September Start of Autumn Term 

Week commencing 
3rd July 

Year 6 Transition to secondary 
schools 

11th July KS1 & KS2 Discos 

14th July Reports out tofFamilies 



Breakfast Club 

Huge thanks to Lincolnshire Co-op for topping up our 
Breakfast Club Gold Card again next academic year. This 
will help us provide nutritious, healthy food for the children 
at our AMAZING Breakfast Club. Please pop to the school 
office or call 876487226 If you are interested in getting a 
place for your child(ren). Please note that you MUST 
prebook at Breakfast Club. Children can not turn up on the 
day and must be booked in. We have a maximum number 
that we can look after and do not have the staffing levels or 
the space to go over this number. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Role Models at Isaac Newton 
 
Cheerleading National Champions 
Congratulations to Dalyla and her Cheerleading team from 
UCLA. They won the National Championships at 
Loughborough University and have now been Invited to take 
part in the World Championships! What an achievement! 

Home learning 
 
Congratulations to Julia for swimming 800m. Wow! What an 
amazing achievement, we are so proud of her. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Enrichment Trips at Isaac Newton 
 
Knipton trip 
Year 5 went to Knipton Cricket Ground where we learnt a 
variety of cricket skills such as batting and fielding through 
some exciting skill games. We managed to dodge the rain by 
listening to some fascinating talks by a local bee keeper, 
Belvoir Castle's grounds keeper and even took part in some 
team games organised by the army! The highlight of the day 
was definitely meeting the Belvoir Hounds - the children 
loved it! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Belvoir Farm Trip 
Belvoir Farm graciously hosted Classes 11 and 12 on two 
separate days to assist us with our DT topic of bread making. 
We learnt what it takes to grow healthy wheat and what 
happens when it is harvested to turn it into the flour for 
Warburton's bread. We explored some of the Farm 
machinery, ground some flour and practised moulding salt 
dough into different bread loaves. We also found time to go 
bug hunting! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Sports events 

Athletics Winners! 

 
Last week we were crowned winners of the Grantham and 
District Town Sports Athletic Event at the Meres Leisure 
Centre. This is extra special, as it is the second year in a row 
we have won the event! A mixture of sprint, throwing, 
jumping and relay events, the children had worked hard after 
school to perfect their events. There were some stand out 
performances from the children. Thea P ran exceptionally 
well in her individual 100m achieving a gold medal. She was 
also victorious in the long jump and part of the 4x100m girls 
year 6 relay team, anchoring the team to win gold. Soeli L in 
Year 6 showed very intelligent racing on the 100m sprint, 
dipping her head on the line to secure a silver medal. Leah W 
competed in the 800m, completing her own research on how 
to pace the race and was rewarded with a well deserved 
bronze medal. Rio in Year 6 raced in the 100m individual, the 
cricket ball throw and was the anchor in the 4x100m boys 
relay, achieving two silvers and a bronze medal respectively. 
The event really was a team effort and each child competed 
with determination. Whether they were placed in an event or 
not, it was evident to see the team spirit amongst the children. 
All cheering and supporting each other throughout the 
afternoon. The PE Team are incredibly proud of each and 
every one of you, a real team effort!!  
  
Last week we took a team of year 5/6 children to play a 
friendly game of rounders against Huntingtower Primary 
School. They used this as practise for the tournament taking 
place in a few weeks time and allowed the children to 
experience a game scenario against another school. They 
worked hard, showing great batting and fielding skills. The 
children relished the opportunity to play and learned lots in 
preparation for the tournament. 
  
This week we held our annual KS2 
Sports day at the Meres Athletic 
Track. The children took part in 
sprint, bat and ball, beanbag race and 
optional sack or skipping races. With 
points to be won that would result in 
the winning house being crowned, 
there was lots to shout and cheer for! 
The children were fantastic 
throughout the morning, cheering 
and supporting each other. The event 
was completed with very hard fought 
relay races, with year 3 &4 and then 
year 5 & 6. Once the events were 
over, the points were counted up and the winning house was 
announced ……….Robertson (Red) house were the winners!! 

The vice and house captains lifted the trophy on the podium 
and then completed a celebratory lap of the track alongside 
their team mates. All children who participated were awarded 
with a medal once back at school, the perfect end to a 
fantastic morning. Many thanks to all the parents, carers and 
family members who were able to come and support the 
children, it was wonderful to see so many of you there. Next 
week we have EYFS/KS1 sports day taking place on the 
school field on Tuesday 4th July with gates opening at 
1:30pm and races to start at 1:45pm. We look forward to 
seeing as many of you there as possible! 
  
On Wednesday we hosted a friendly netball match against 
Huntingtower Primary School. We selected children who 
should have represented the school at a recent netball 
tournament that was cancelled due to bad weather. This gave 
those children the opportunity to participate in a match and 
for some, this was the first time they had played a game of 
netball against another school. They worked incredibly hard 
during the match, with some super passing and moving. 
Some excellent shooting and defending resulted in us scoring 
5 goals overall and conceding 3. Well done everyone for your 
commitment to netball! 
  
On Thursday Mr Doughty and Mrs Haddock took a team of 
year 4 children to Belton Park Golf Club to compete in the 
Grantham Tri-Golf Competition. The weather was perfect for 
golf activities and the children took part in a carousel of skills 
based games with points awarded. They worked incredibly 
hard, showing real determination with each activity. Once the 
points were added up, the team were announced as Silver 
Medallists!! This is a fantastic achievement, well done to all 
the children and thank you to Mr Doughty and Mrs Haddock 
for their support throughout the afternoon! 

 On Thursday we also completed the last of our Year 6 house 
games. The children competed within their house teams in 
games of rounders. We witnessed some fantastic batting and 
fielding, with children really using the tactics they had 
learned in PE lessons this term. It was a very hard fought 
contest, with the result being decided in the last ball of the 
very last game. The winning house were Tennyson!!  (Blue) 
Well done Year 6s you have shown a real flair for rounders 
this year! 



Safeguarding Update 

As a school community we must remember that keeping our children safe is everyone's responsibility. We always appreciate 
your support and thank you for reporting concerns when you see or hear of incidents outside school. 

Online safety  

National Online Safety produce online help guides known as #wakeupewednesday to keep children safe online. This week, 
we are focussing on healthy on-line habits.  

Gaming can actually benefit a person’s mental health. As long as we stay alert for potential risks, games can be a way to 
socialise, an avenue for creativity and a route to solving problems. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

National Online Safety have now produced an app with lots of useful advice, support and guides around being safe 
online.  Find out more by going to https://info.nationalonlinesafety.com/mobile-app 


